
STUDENT BULLETIN 
March 10, 197?

Golf: An activity consisting mostly of walking, with regular intervals of disappoint­
ment and bad arithmetic.

STUDENT ACCOUNTS due in full before finals. Any student unable to do so must clear 
with the Business Manager to be permitted to take finals. Only students who have
cleared their winter quarter chargee will be admitted for spring quarter. Please take
care,of this by March 1 1 .

SggnCBMBh'S HIG will be presenting Rev. & Mrs. Rniliano Guevara from Olangapo City 
in the Phillipines, home of the U. S. Navy's Seventh Fleet in the western Pacific, 
will be ministering at 8 p.m. on March 12, at Genesis II Coffee House, Ft. Lewis.

/
STUDENT CONGEST Thursday, March. 10, 7:30 p.m. in the Chapel. This student 

conducted concert will also include a short presentation from the most recent voice
teacher, Winston Cook. .

JO? - Girl needed for custodial work in Perks. Apply to Mr. Pratt or Mr. Hodges.

" Next meeting is March 14, 7 p.m., Stephanie Tribble’s home. 207-7* Ave. Kirk.

RADIO WORKSHOP students must see me before the end of THIS WEEK. We will be talking 
about your final grade. DAN FRENCH

WOgKSngPjON MARRIAGE GROWTH AMD PREPARATION will be meeting again on Iferch 14, for the 
3rd session on the Spiritual Concerns in Marriage from 7-10 p.m. If you have not paid 
1°r the Workshop yet, see the cashier. Also, those who have Taylor-Johnson tests out 
ohould >,ake them and return them to the office for scoring as soon as possible so 
interpretation appointments can be scheduled. Thank you.

i22§. “ Celvary temple in Auburn need people for day camps - there are 3 camps, between 
dune 13-JulyU. Call Sandy Burt is at 833-8252 or Prisilla Stewart - Perks 118.

End of the Quarter Sale! Next week during finals everything in the 
bookstore (except textbooks) will be 15% off. Come in and pick up some good books to 
read over Spring break!!

.IF YOU'VE LOST A MUSICAL INSTRUMENT, PLEASE COME TO THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING.

ffP; EVANGELISM MIG will be going to Seattle Center Friday, March 1 1 . Please meet in 
erks at b:3Q p.m. We will return at 9:30 p.m. Bring your guitars, and join in on the 

last outreach of the quarter!!!!

AND COUNSELOR NEEDED this summer for Shoreline YMCA in North Seattle.
Contact kick Bungay at 364-1700 or see Larry Anderson (on campus) 822-7968.
Sign-up for Growth Groups in the Administration Building.

_gHAPLA!N INTERNSHIP open to those interested in working under Chaplain Stan 
Millard at fort Lewis. See Dr. Pope if interested.

" A1L Jr & Srs need to make arrangements for spring recitals with 
^r. White pf1°r to.spring break. '77:graduates must present one recital, '78 graduates 
must presenv 2 recitals, one of which must be presented this spring.

f
HELP!! Please return any dishes, cups, glasses, silverware from the dorms to the 
cafeteria. They are needed for Campus Day.


